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During the school year, your child may have the opportunity to experience distance learning via 

interactive videoconferencing. Interactive videoconferencing classrooms enable students to see, 

hear and speak to teachers, students and experts in the field who can provide unique learning 

experiences.  Through interactive videoconferencing, students can collaborate with other 

students throughout the state, nation and world. They can access experts that would be cost 

prohibitive to bring to their campus.  They can also participate in virtual field trips to places 

they may never see personally.  In order for your child to participate, St. Augustine of 

Canterbury School requires your written permission. 
 

 

I understand that in Distance Learning Classroom (videoconferencing room) my child’s voice, 

physical presence, and participation in classroom activities will be transmitted to distance 

learning sites and may be electronically recorded.  I understand that my signature indicates my 

child’s voice, presence, participation, and electronic recording 

of these classes will not be a violation of my child’s or my personal rights and hereby release 

any claims for the use of such. 
 

 
 

                                                              

  I give permission for my child(ren) to participate in videoconferencing. 
 
  I would prefer my child(ren) not be seen or heard during the videoconferencing, but 

still be able to participate. 
 

  I do not give permission for my child(ren) to participate in videoconferencing. 
 
 

                                                                  

                                                

 

Parent/Guardian Signature:  Date:     
 


